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Delegation of Tuen Mun District Secondary School Heads
Association visits VTC member institutions
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A delegation from Tuen Mun District Secondary School Heads Association visits THEi (Chai Wan).
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The delegation is impressed with the pastries made by ICI
students.
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The delegation is presented with projects by HKDI students.

On 23 June, a delegation of 28 members from Tuen
Mun District Secondary School Heads Association
visited several VIC member institutions to gain a
deeper understanding of the diversified programmes
offered by VTC, as well as the articulation pathways of
Vocational and Professional Education and Training
(VPET).
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Teacher and student of THEI introduce the Landscape
Architecture, as well as the Horticulture, Arboriculture and
Landscape Management programmes to the visitors.

The delegation toured around the Hotel and Tourism
Institute (HTI), Chinese Culinary Institute (CCI) and
International Culinary Institute (ICl) in Pokfulam; the
Hong Kong Design Institute (HKDI) and Hong Kong
Institute of Vocational Education (IVE) (Lee Wai Lee) in
Tiu Keng Leng; and the Chai Wan campus of
Technological and Higher Education Institute of Hong
Kong (THEI). Besides visiting the institutions' facilities
and viewing student projects, the delegation also
enjoyed a meal prepared by our culinary students. The
visit provided the delegation a deeper understanding of
the programmes offered by VIC member institutions
from diploma to degree levels, and the flexible
articulation pathways available for students.



